
 

Heritage Valley Area Community Association              

Meeting Minutes for March 24-2012 
 

Call to Order: A regular meeting of the Heritage Valley Area Community Association was held 

at Ben Hill Recreation Center on March 24, 2012. President Tselani Lang presiding, Officers in 

attendance were Corresponding Secretary Leanne Patterson, and Vice President Althea Jones. 

Invocation was led by Ms. Lang 

 Approval of Minutes: Minutes of the February 2012 meeting of Heritage Valley Area 

Community Association were approved as distributed. 

 Treasurers Report 

o No report was submitted in the absence of the Treasurer for the month of 

February. It  was stated that both February and March reports  would be read at 

the next meeting  

 Crime Report  

o Sgt Smith gave an update on the crime in the neighborhood and went over the 

protocol on what to do when gunshots are heard in the neighborhood. Residents 

should first call 911 and try to indentify the direction that the shots are coming 

from to assist the officers.  

o Residents also reported that a red car has been spotted at the “grow house” on 

Pine Cone Drive, and Officer Smith stated that he would report it up the chain of 

command at APD. 

o Residents also requested more police presence at Melvin Drive Park.  

 

 . Special Guest 

o System 5 Electronics gave a   sales presentation on their products and stated that 

if   a majority of the community received their services they would look into 

getting cameras at the entrances of the neighborhood. For more info call 404-756-

0736 www.system5electronics.com 

  Entrance Sign Committee 

o Entrance Sign committee   gave an update on their progress, things to consider, # 

of signs and locations etc.  It was agreed that more time was be allotted at the next 

meeting for discussion.  

 New Business 

o Upcoming Community clean-up was discussed and it was agreed that we would 

focus on the entrances to the community this year.  

o Community Yard Sale will be the first week in June no additional suggestions 

were stated by the community regarding this.   

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tselani Lang  


